

The News you need to know from your

Fox River Grove PTO!



MARCH Highlights:

- <u>Lee's Martial Arts</u> (after school program) donates
 \$1,221 back to our PTO! WOW! Thank you!!
- Schwan's fundraiser runs through March 16!
- PTO helps to fund field trips, assemblies and technology for Middle School & ARS

Don't wait

for people to be friendly, show them how.

-- Author Unknown

MARCH

- **16** Schwan's fundraiser ends
- **25** Spring Break begins...

APRIL

- 4 School resumes after Spring Break
- 9 <u>Daddy Daughter Dance</u> 7-8:30 pm @ ARS
- Mother Son Bowling 4-6 pm @ 3D Bowl
- 11-15 Middle School Rock Climbing Wall
- 12 PTO Meeting 3:30 p.m. ARS Library



Looking ahead...

- Spring Book Fair @ ARS -May 10-12
- © Ice Cream Social @ ARS May 12
- Box Tops FINAL collection -May 18
- ARS Fun Day Friday, May 27
- KONA Ice Truck @ ARS June 13-5 p.m.
- **© KONA Ice Truck at Middle School**
 - Date/Time TBD

Thank you to the PTO for helping to fund these great opportunities for our students...

- Sixth Grade field trip to see CGHS performance of Cinderella
- Kindergarten and First Grade field trip to the Raue Center to see Moon Mouse
- ARS assembly "World of Rope
 Jumping" which was a HUGE hit
 with the kids!
- Fifth Grade outing to <u>KIAGA</u> the kids had a blast!

Upcoming Events...

Daddy Daughter Dance

(For girls in grades K through 5th)

Date: Saturday, April 9 Time: 7:00pm - 8:30pm Location: ARS Gym

The FRG PTO Daddy Daughter Dance is looking for donations to help make the night a success. If you would like to help by donating an item or your time for the event please sign up at:

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084aabad2da64-daddy

As items fill up we will continue to add items that are needed - so please check back if you don't see something today.

Mother Son Bowling/Glow Party! (For boys in grades K through 5th)

Date: Sunday, April 10 Time: 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Location: 3D Bowl in Island Lake

\$6 per person - includes 2 hours of Cosmic bowling, glow sticks, unlimited pizza buffet and pop and shoe rental. We will have another fun raffle too! Invites will come home via backpack mail in March!



- Our PTO will earn 20% on product sales and 40% on eGift card sales (limit 1 per customer per campaign) when you shop at Schwan's between now and March 16!
- Enjoy delicious food and super home delivery convenience all while helping to support our kids and teachers!

Click here to start shopping! Campaign ends March 16!

Ongoing ways to support our schools...

Support our PTO when you shop at <u>AmazonSmile</u>!

Amazon donates 0.5% of the purchase price to the Fox River Grove PTO.

Bookmark the link http://smile.amazon.com/ch/35-2436630 and support us every time you shop!







Final collection is May 18!

We submitted \$790 in Box Tops and 4467 labels from our February 2016 collection!

We were able to get an iPad Mini for the Middle School with our Labels for Education collection!

And the winner of the SWEEET Treat for the February collection is...

MRS. COOKER'S First Grade Class!

Labels for Education has decided to wind down their program and will be collecting points only through August 2016. We encourage everyone who is holding any Labels for Education to PLEASE SUBMIT these labels to us in the last collection of THIS school year, which will be May 18. We are not sure what will happen with the Labels program after that point and we do not want to lose out on collecting these points for our schools! Thank you!



Show your school/community spirit with AMAZING spirit wear!
Locally owned business/quality products/quick delivery!
Check out the cool collection at: SPIRIT WEAR J4 Graphics



- FRG PTO Fundraiser! Book your upcoming 2016 travel through Faith at Lake Zurich Travel and \$25.00 per booking will be donated to our PTO!
- Valid for bookings made from Feb 1, 2016 through May 31, 2016 for vacation packages or cruises of 4 nights or more.
- Please contact Faith Babbitt at <u>Lake Zurich Travel</u>
 (461 S Rand Road, Lake Zurich IL) <u>Faith@lztravel.com</u> 847-438-5551



Mark your calendar...FRIDAY, MAY 27 is the big day...it's ARS Fun Day!

AWESOME day for our kids! More details on the way over the next couple months...

We are looking for some pictures from holiday parties and school sponsored events to be added to the **ARS yearbook!** (Photos limited to school sponsored events only - please no Rec Council, CJT, etc.)

Please email photos to ARSDist3Yearbook@gmail.com.

Include the names of the children/staff in the photos and a brief description of where the photo took place. We may not be able to include all photos submitted, but we will do our best to fit them with the space we have! Thank you!